
Personal, Social and Emotional 

Development 

 

Next week the children will be 

thinking about what makes them 

special.  We will be discussing our 

favourite things.  
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Notice Board 

 

 Please sign up to Evidence Me, if you have not done so already. Every Friday you will be able to see your child’s 

observations from the week.  

 Reception will be having their photograph taken for the local newspaper on Tuesday 19th September.  

 Koala class need a parent volunteer to support library sessions on Monday afternoons. If you are free and willing 

to help, please email Miss King.  

 

hking@fandb.herts.sch.uk     iancient@fandb.herts.sch.uk  

 

 

 

Do you want to 

be friends? 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths 

 

The children will be focussing on 

counting next week. We will 

reinforce the purpose of 

counting- to find out ‘how many’ 

objects there are.   

 

 
 

 

Literacy 

 

We will be focussing on the 

correct handwriting position.  

- Feet on the ground  

- Back against the 

chair  

- Hand on the paper 

- Tripod grip  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Understanding of the World 

 

Next week we will be exploring the 

human body. We will be naming and 

identifying parts of our bodies.  

 

ICT 
 

https://www.topmarks
.co.uk/learning-to-

count/teddy-numbers 

Expressive Arts and Design 

 

The children will have the 

opportunity to access topic related 

activities on the craft shelf.  

 

We will also be painting self-

portraits.  

 

Communication and Language 

 

The children will begin thinking about what 

makes them unique, and identify similarities 

and differences between them and their 

peers.  

 

Physical Development 

 

The children will have another PE session with Mr Cook. They will continue 

to practice undressing and dressing themselves independently. 

Read, Write, Inc 
 

 

Next week we will begin our RWI phonics. 

We will be learning the sounds m, a, s, d, t.  

m- 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/vi

ew/cSYXJjZV/bfAyLORV  

a- 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/vi

ew/toiZvDjZ/2Xv5KVWo  

s- 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/vi

ew/KUPPJeB3/17lrvNqG  

d- 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/vi

ew/998UoVyK/RbN14ZLv  

t- 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/vi

ew/QKu5UF3K/MrqwigRl  
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